
Delta Dental of Oregon’s newly updated PPO Fee Schedule is now

available

New fees became effective June 1st, 2022
 

The newly updated PPO fee schedule was emailed on May 23rd. 

If you missed it or need a new copy, please contact Dental Professional Relations at
dpror@deltadentalor.com and we can get that out to you!

What is The Children’s Program and how does it help the children

of Oregon in need of dental care?

In 2010, Delta Dental of Oregon and the Oregon Educator’s Benefit Board (OEBB) partnered to create a
much-needed program called The Children’s Program (TCP). This program provides basic dental services
for children between the ages of 5 and 18 who reside in Oregon and are not covered under any dental
plan, including the Oregon Health Plan (OHP).

Dentists who sign up for The Children Program network are reimbursement at 80% of their Premier filed
fees. Delta Dental of Oregon donates all administrative services to this program. Funding for this program
is provided by all Oregon dentists who provide treatment to any OEBB patient. A 1% treatment cost
withholding is transferred into The Children’s Program fund from every Oregon dentist treating an OEBB
patient regardless of their participation with The Children’s Program network. This funds The Children’s
Program and allows 100% of the dollars received to be used directly towards covering treatment for
these children in need. 

Children are referred to The Children’s Program through a collaborative effort between school districts,
county health departments, emergency room personal, and physicians. Dentists can not directly enroll a
child into the program. If you identify a child who might be eligible for The Children’s Program, refer their
parent or guardian to their school nurse, school representative, or county health department to initiate
the enrollment process.

If you would like to know more about this program or become a participating provider with The
Children’s program, please visit Delta Dental of Oregon’s website by clicking here.

Attend our upcoming Health through Oral Wellness
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virtual training!

These trainings are a great way to familiarize yourself and/or new staff on how to complete risk
assessments through PreViser. Our helpful Service Representatives use this opportunity to provide
detailed information on how to successfully integrate the program into your everyday workflow.
 

Wednesday, July 13th, from 12:00 pm – 1:00 pm
 
To register simply email  RSVPdpror@deltadentalor.com. In your RSVP, please note your:

·    Practice name
·    Attendee name
·    Email address (to receive the invite)

Get to know the Save for Later button on your PreViser
risk assessments and save yourself valuable patient time.

Did you know that you can preload your patient’s information into any PreViser risk assessment? Then
when your patient is in for their appointment, you can simply pull up their unfinished PreViser
assessment, finish answering the questions and click Submit to finalize their report. 

The Save for Later button also saves any information that you are currently inputting into an
assessment.  PreViser has a 10-minute HIPAA compliant timeout warning so if you get interrupted while
completing an assessment, use the Save for Later button to save what you currently have loaded. You
can go into the patient’s profile at any time and retrieve the preloaded or unfinished assessments. This is
a great way to make your PreViser risk assessment even that much more efficient!

Thanks for Saying hello!
 

Thank you for all who stopped by the Delta Dental of Oregon booth at the 2022 Oregon Dental
Convention in April. It was very nice to see all the familiar and new faces.
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Congratulations to Karlye Nakashimada who won this year’s drawing for the Fred Meyers gift card and
gift basket!

Share what makes you and your office unique and special!

We invite you to help our members create a long-lasting dental relationship by sharing what is special
about you as a provider and your office. This helps members navigate which provider would best fit their
needs when looking for a new dental home. Please feel free to share as much information as possible. 

There are two survey types:
 

·    Provider specific survey for dentists to complete -  The practitioner survey is aimed at
gathering information that is unique to each individual practitioner, such as race, ethnicityand gender.
 
·     Clinic specific survey for the office staff to complete -  The clinic survey is aimed at gathering
information that is at the clinic level, such as ADA accessibility, languages spoken by staff, and if
interpreters are available. This survey would be competed for each unique physical location of your
practice.

Simply click the above survey name to access the online site.

Provider Handbooks  
Dentist Handbook (PDF)
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